
 

 PRINCIPAL REPORT 

     Week 4 - Thursday 9th August, 2018  -   Term 3 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 
Melrose Primary School’s values for staff, students and visitors has developed over that past six months. Recently 
the School Council has finalised our learning community’s Values and Behaviours matrix which will complement the 
staff matrix and the rights and responsibilities that are taught in each classroom as part of the EQ curriculum. 
 
We are proud of our school and our students: past, present and future.  It is our home away from home, our 
community. There are many things that make the school feel like a community and one is wearing the school 
uniform with pride. Included in this week’s newsletter is the uniform policy to support student’s in wearing their 
uniform with pride.  
 
Values and Behaviours Matrix - Melrose Primary School 
As mentioned last week the Values and Behaviours Matrix developed by the School Council is to guide visitors, 
families and staff when they are on school grounds or participating in a school event. 

Science Week:  
The school theme for National Science Week in 2018 is Game Changers and Change Makers. 
This could refer to individuals, teams, technologies or ideas – what does it suggest to you? 
Next week, 13th-17th August, Melrose Primary School students will participate in activities and 
experiments and discover what it means to them.  
You can also participate at home with the whole family trying and learning from the experiments 
put together by the Melrose Discovery curriculum team.  

 
National Support Staff Week: 
13th-17th August is National Support Staff Week. It is an opportunity to acknowledge the difference Education 
Support (ES) staff make in our schools every day. ES staff at Melrose Primary School effectively run the office, are 
our out of school hour’s carers, language support leaders, provide academic and social assistance inside and 
outside that classroom while also providing student welfare and emotional support. Melrose would not be as 
effective without their enthusiasm and student need focus. Thank you ES team! 
 
2019 Enrolment forms: 
2019 enrolments are open for families and enrolment forms are also available at the office. The completion of these 
forms commences the partnership between school and home and provides the information to support all children to 
transition to school. 

If you have family, friends and/or relatives planning to attend Melrose Primary School please encourage them to 

complete the enrolment forms as soon as possible. 
 
 
 

Ben Slocombe 



 

 

 
 

    

STUDENT BANKING  
 

Students need to have their bank 

books to the school office by 9.30am 

each  THURSDAY . 

Student banking packages are 

available at the school office if you 

would like your child to join.  

Word Mania  
 

Australiaôs biggest online literacy competition is back, with Literacy 
Planetôs Word Mania 2018. Close to half a million students around 

Australia are expected to take part in the ultimate test of word 
building abilities, with more than $350,000 in prizes up for grabs. 

 

How does Word Mania work? 

Word Mania is the ultimate word building competition. Students are given three minutes to build 
as many words as possible from the board of 15 letter tiles. By dragging and rearranging letter 

tiles into the word panel players build, extend and rebuild words in a race against the clock. 
 

How can I get involved? 
Students use their Literacy Planet logins and can play by 

logging in and clicking on the Word Mania icon, or through 
the free Word Mania 2018 app. 

 

 

Book Week 
 

BOOK WEEK DRESS UP PARADE 

FRIDAY 24th AUGUST - 9.00am 

Theme: Find your treasure  

Start thinking about your 
costumes to come dressed 

as your favorite book 
character and participate in 
our annual book parade at 

9.00am at assembly. 

Parents most welcome to attend. 

wŜǉǳŜǎǘ CǊƻƳ ¢ƘŜ !Ǌǘ wƻƻƳ 
 

LŦ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ Ƙŀǎ ƴŜǿǎǇŀǇŜǊǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ 
ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘΣ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ 

ƎǊŀǘŜŦǳƭƭȅ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎȅŎƭŜŘ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘ ǊƻƻƳΦ 

 
 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ 

August  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September  

 

Friday 10th August  

Friday 17th August  

Friday 24th August  

Thursday 30th August  

 

 

Wednesday 5th September  

Thursday 6th September  

Wed 12th - 16th  September  

 

Melbourne Zoo Trip Juniors -  Leave: 6.40am - Arrive : 7.30pm  

Melrose Pizza day - orders due back no later than Thursday 9th August  

Book Week - Dress up day  

Fathersõ Day stall 

 

 

School Photo Day  (please note change of date from 4/8)  

Year 5/6 Melbourne Day Trip -  Leave: 6.40am - Arrive: 9.30pm  

State School Spectacular (selected students)  

https://www.wordmania.com/au/


Our school is now using the eCanteen   

online canteen ordering system.  

 

You can start placing your child's lunch orders online using our 

eCanteen  now  by visiting:  

 

https://www.ecanteen.com.au/  to get started.  

 

Place your order at your own convenience prior to 9am and even order 

up to 5 days in advance!  

How's that for convenience?  

It's really simple, login with a Facebook, Google or Microsoft Account to 

cut down on having to remember yet another login, no new  

logons or passwords to remember - get started now!  

Year 5/6 Melbourne Day Trip  

Thursday 6th September  
 

Year 5/6 students have the opportunity to travel to 

Melbourne on a day trip, visiting the Melbourne Museum 

and Science Works, with a show in the Lightening Room.  

 

***Please Note***  

There are still places left to come along on this excursion. 

If you would like your child to participate, please return 

your childõs permission note and payment ASAP. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The 2018 Word Mania Competition has started 
and it is fantastic to see so many students 
participating this year.  
 
Use your Literacy Planet login details to access 
Word Mania. 

MELROSE PIZZA DAY  
 

On Friday the 17th of August, Melrose Primary school is 
having a pizza day as a fundraiser for the State School 
Spectacular camp.  If you would like to order a pizza 

lunch, please fill out the order form below and return it to 
school no later than Thursday the 9th of August.  

Students will receive their pizza at the regular lunch time.  
As we have to order the pizzas a week in advance,  

no late orders can be accepted. 
 

NOTE: Lunch orders  
 

will not be available  
 

from the canteen on this day. 
 

Parent e -mail addresses  
 

To keep you better informed , could you kindly provide 

the office with your current e -mail address ASAP  

(if you haven't already done so)  or e -mail the school:  

melrose.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

 

We are currently updating our records and working 

towards saving on printing costs and the environment by 

using less paper.  

 

E-mail address:ééééééééééééééééééé. 

 

Childõs Name:éééééééééééééé.. Area: éé. 

LEADING IMAGE  SCHOOL PHOTOS 
  

Wednesday 5th September 2018  

(***please note change of date***)  

  

***Envelopes will be sent home next Thursday with 

the newsletter***  

 

Please ensure the correct money is in your childõs en-

velope (the school office will not  be able to provide 

change) and send the envelope to school on photo 

day.  

 

Note: Parents have the option to place their order 

online. Each envelope is personalized with student 

name and unique  

ordering code.  

If a student loses their envelope, their opportunity to 

order online will be lost and they will need to place 

their order by handing in a generic envelope ob-

tained from the school office.  

Photo prices range from $25 - $45 

 

Family (sibling) photo:  

Parents wishing to have their children photographed 

together (with siblings who attend Melrose), will need 

to collect a Family envelope from the school office 

before photo day, as these will not be sent home with 

the individual  photo envelopes.  

  
  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ecanteen.com.au%2F&h=ATMv-RdmFa0zKEFE83AyEj6yzLpyDeBT51sd2_VM79uaZtsoJxg1TCih2ay6mavVym3HW2SWZG7Fi88gXUzFZAePDF4AgRe1WcYJ41v932PQ7Ql_1T89JcDBEaO1wqVaOWiqjcfYM4HwsV8GGA48YJhy_nMR1pfx7yrPaIjlEANEpw8sCIw9I8DDmyF0J


       * Know Yourself         

          * Choose Yourself  

               * Give of Yourself  

Principal:     Ben Slocombe                                  

Assistant Principal:    Darren Clough  

Assistant Principal:    Caryle York  

School Council President:   Emma Westman   


